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Heller Responds to FAA Announcement Naming Nevada a Drone Test Site 
Programs Promise Much-Needed Jobs for Nevada
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today responded to the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA’s) announcement that Nevada has been designated as an Unmanned Aerial System (UAS) test site with the following statement:
"A well-earned ‘congratulations’ is owed to Governor Sandoval for his effective advocacy bringing these jobs to Nevada. Nevada has long been a leader in UAS development and testing. Given our state’s geographic location, extremely qualified workforce, and strong partnerships with universities, Nevada is well-positioned to ensure the success of these programs. 
“I am confident that the FAA, Congress, and the State of Nevada can strike a balance between this opportunity and the development of privacy standards and safeguards that will guarantee the constitutional rights of Nevadans and Americans across the country. Considering that Nevada continues to lead the nation in unemployment, the FAA’s decision is both welcome and well-timed,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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